
Tue 4/2/2024 4:06 PM

Re:  239 Boston Street Suite 202

To:​Lynne Bermudez;​ Gerry McDonald;​ Gary Wildes;​ Ray Chesley; Neil Hovey

The fire department is fine with this special permit for a show room for cabinets.  Fire alarm and sprinkler systems must be maintained.  No construction of cabinets can be done at this site as there is no dust collection equipment.  Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Chief of the Department
Topsfield Fire Department
27 High St.
Topsfield, MA 01983
978-887-5148

